UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION
COMMISSION

Memorandum
February 17,2016

To: TR-143705 - File
From: Betty Young, Transportation Planning Specialist, Rail Safety
Subject: TR-143705 — Columbia Basin Railroad

Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Project
N SE Road (USDOT #396956E)

On September 22, 2015, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission)
awarded a GCPF grant tofaling $20,000 to Columbia Basin Railroad (CBRR) for a project to
upgrade active warning devices at the N SE Road crossing in Grant county (USDOT #396956E).
The estimated total project cost was $20,000, with CBRR paying any costs over that amount.
The actual cost of the project was $22,148.36.

On February 5, 2016, CBRR submitted a request for reimbursement. On February 16, 2016, Rail
Safety staff met with CBRR personnel and confirmed that the project was completed according

to the specifications outlined in the order approving the grant.

Please close this docket.



